
SESSION NOTES 
FEBRUARY 6, 2022 

 
Here is a partial list of the actions taken by the Session at the February Stated Meeting.  

• The Session received a request from the Reverend Jaina Glaze, who is also a certified 
counselor, that she be allowed to see clients at Copeland Presbyterian Church. The 
request was granted.  

• The Session authorized Ruling Elder Ed Taylor to get a quote for sanding and painting 
the Sanctuary ceiling to address the mold problem there. The quote will also cover 
rehanging the fans close to the ceiling peak in order to improve airflow. 

• The Session asked the Reverend Tom Lewis to discuss the donations of clothes and 
other items collected for the Presbyterian Home for Children with Home President, 
Doug Marshall. We have had trouble coordinating the delivery of those items, and we 
will be addressing those problems. 

• The following committee assignments were made among the Session members: Ed 
Taylor, Building and Grounds; Sandra McDonald, Christian Education; Carol Barts, 
Mission; Anita Raby, Outreach/ Fellowship and Worship; Susanne Slaten, 
Outreach/Fellowship and Worship. Bill Johnson will remain as the Clerk of Session. 

• Approved Ash Wednesday Service for Wednesday, March 2, 2022 at 6pm. 


